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to 
Standing Committee on Music 

 
 
A. Brief Explanation of Proposed Recommendation 
 
 This amendment would remove the current provision that allows a student who earns a Division I 
at TSSEC to then perform a solo from a PML list different from that student’s instrument.    
 
 
B. Factual and Policy Justifications 
 
 The Music Rules RAC subcommittee recommends removing this provision due to its lack of 
relevance and unsupported philosophy.   
 
 
C. Proposed Recommendation 
 
Section 1108(i)(3) 

 
(3) Optional Selections. Any soloist earning a Division I at the Texas State Solo-Ensemble Contest 

may select subsequent solos from other current UIL prescribed music lists within the same 
instrumental family. It is the responsibility of the students and their directors to verify eligibility 
for the substitutions. 
 

 
D. Potential Fiscal Impact of the Proposed Rule to Member Schools 
 
 There should be no fiscal impact to member schools.   
 
 
E. Standing Committee Consideration 

 
The UIL Review Advisory Committee recommends that the Standing Committee on Music 

approve this proposal to the UIL Legislative Council for consideration. 


